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The Conservation Commission held a meeting on May 26, 2009 in the Lakeville Town Office Building.  The 

meeting was called to order by Chairman Orrall at 7:00 p.m. Members present were Bob Bouchard, Joseph 

Chamberlain, Tom Mason, Emery Orrall and Martha Schroeder.  Jennifer Jewell, recording secretary was also 

present.  

 

Administrative Fee Schedule 

There was a review of the fee schedules of nearby towns. There was discussion regarding the fees currently 

collected by the Commission as filing fees under the Wetlands Protection Act. It was stated that the draft fee 

schedule is for administrative purposes.  The current deposit procedures were discussed.  

 

It was decided that some fees for commercial projects would differ from residential. There was discussion 

regarding the amount of prior notice the Commission generally receives for a continuance request. The amount 

of time spent on-site monitoring well-drilling and dewatering was reviewed.  

 

A fee schedule was prepared.  Upon motion made by Member Kenney and seconded by Member Chamberlain 

the Commission  

 

VOTED: To accept the draft administrative fee schedule and forward to the Board of Selectmen for 

review and comment.  Unanimous vote. 

 

A public hearing to vote on the finalized version will be held on June 9, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting 

The next meeting of the Lakeville Conservation Commission will be held on June 9, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

conference room at the Lakeville Town Office Building.  Upon motion made by Member Kenney and seconded 

by Member Bouchard the Commission 

 

VOTED:  To adjourn the meeting at 8:25 p.m.  Unanimous vote. 

 

 

 

 


